


 
Any deviation from the above conditions, may result in immediate additional measures, including sanctions such as possible 
suspension or outright prohibition of the players gaming privileges.
 
As we value our business partnership with all our players, it is critical that all Service Partners assist in ensuring these conditions are 
followed without exception. BCLC will continue to reach out to all players today in the hope of alleviating the need for any future 
sanctions.
 
As always we appreciate the assistance of our business partners.
 
If there are any comments or questions please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience and I will attempt to answer as 
much as I am able.
 
Thank you for your cooperation
 
Regards
 
 
Ross Alderson CAMS
 
Director, AML & Operational Analysis
Corporate Security and Compliance Division, BCLC
2940 Virtual Way, Vancouver, BC, V5M 0A6
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This email is intended only for the addressee. It may contain confidential or proprietary information that cannot be disclosed without 
BCLC's permission. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email.




